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Just A Reminder:

Open House
Will be
Thursday, September 26th   
6:00 – 7:30 pm

Please come to our room to look at all the wonderful projects we have been working on.  Then have your child show you where we go for art, computers, music, physical education, and library.

Also, be sure to sign up for a conference time.
			
Thank You,
			Mrs. Jones
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